
On Easter Sunday, the Lutheran Elementary 

School children and the Sunday School children will be singing at the 7:00 

a.m. service. Everyone will practice at the beginning of Sunday School today, 

March 20th. If you have any questions, please contact the church office. 

Thank you! 
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133 Commercial Street 
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989-845-3006 

www.zionlutheranwels.com 

churchsec@zionlutheranwels.com 
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989-845-2377 

ZionChesaning@gmail.com 
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STATS 

Unified Envelopes        $4,198.00 

Loose     $63.35 

Sunday School      $2.00 

Missions                 $40.00 

Facility Improvements   $10.00 

Basement Rental    $50.00 

Memorial Fund  $790.00 

Total:             $6,836.75 

Unified Envelopes $685.00 

Loose                  $40.85 

Memorial Fund    $60.00 

Total:                $785.85 
 

 



Today, Sunday, March 20, 2016, during the 10:30 a.m. service, Chace Ward Paten, the son of Caro-

lynn and Shane Paten, will be made a child of God through the waters of Holy Baptism. 

Easter cards and napkins are on sale in the church entryway between ser-

vices. The sale will continue throughout the month of March. If you have any questions, please contact Harriet Ku-

kulis at 989-845-2676. Thank you! 
 

The Flower Committee will be selling Easter Lilies and Mums to the put on the altar today, 

Sunday, March 20, 2016 between the early and late services. The prices of the flowers are as follows: Single 

Easter Lilies -  $11.00; Double Easter Lilies -  $22.50; Triple Easter Lilies -  $36.00; 6-inch Mums -  $11.00. If 

you would like to purchase some Easter Lilies or Mums, please order them in the church entry way from one of the 

Flower Committee members. Please give payment when placing your order. If you are going to purchase flowers 

with a check, please make the check out to Gayle Green. Thank you! 
. 

The Women Serving Christ will be serving an Easter Breakfast on Easter Sunday, 

March 27, 2016, at 8:00 a.m., after first service. The menu is ham and cheese omelets, ham, fruit salad, and rolls. 

Please join us for some food and fellowship this coming Easter Sunday! 
. 

The Lutheran Women Mission Society of the Flint Circuit is having their Spring Rally 

on Sunday, April 17, 2016 at Salem Lutheran Church in Owosso, MI.  All are welcome to attend. Registration be-

gins at 1:00 p.m.  The speaker is Daniel Koeplin for the East Asia Missions. 
 

“Thank you to everyone for your thoughts, prayers, cards and visits. We are blessed to have such 

friends and family in Christ.” - Tom and Carol Sevech 
 

The Coordinating Council has called for a special Voters' Meeting on Sunday, 

April 17 at 11:30 a.m. after second service. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and vote on the following pro-

posal by the Coordinating Council:  

 Due to financial constraints, the Coordinating Council recommends to the Voters to eliminate the position 

of Church and School Secretary effective April 30. 
 

This week is Holy Week, so there are quite a few opportunities 

for you to come and worship during this last week of the Lenten season. Thursday, March 24, 2016 is the Maundy 

Thursday service at 7:00 p.m. with Holy Communion. Good Friday is the next day, March 25, 2016. There is a ser-

vice at 1:00 p.m. with Holy Communion. There will also be a Tenebrae service on this day at 7:00 p.m. at Zion Lu-

theran Church without Holy Communion. Finally, Easter Sunday is on March 27, 2016. The first service starts at 

7:00 a.m. and the LES and Sunday School children will be singing at this service. There will be an Easter Breakfast 

at 8:00 a.m. in the church basement and then the second service starts at 10:00 a.m. If you have any questions about 

the services, please call the church office. Thank you! 
 

The money given in loving memory of Lorna Newman was recently designated 

by her family for the Church Roofing Fund. The Church Roofing now has $3,715.  
 

On Sunday, April 10, 2016, we will hold our annual church and school Clean Up Day.  

Please bring your rakes, shovels, brooms, and cleaning supplies. We want to clean the outdoor grounds at church 

and school as well as to do some indoor cleaning at church. We will start our cleaning day at 1:00 p.m. The more 

help we have, the faster we finish and the more beautiful the buildings and grounds will look.  At 4:00 p.m. we will 

stop work and have a tailgate party with brats at the school pavilion. If you would like to help donate food or other 

items, please contact  Pastor Thomford. In case of rain, the Spring Clean-up will be held Sunday, April 24, 2016, 

from 1:00-4:00 p.m. 
 

On Sunday, April 3, 2016, Pastor John Kenyon will be pre-

senting a Christian Estate Planning Seminar during Adult Bible Class. He will be talking about three different 

things: 1) Encouraging having an estate plan so that all that the Lord has given you will benefit others 2) Showing 

different ways of making gifts to our congregation Synod. 3) Helping congregations with setting up or maintaining 

endowments. If you would like more information or a meeting with Pastor Kenyon, he will be in Chesaning on Sat-

urday, April 2 and Sunday, April 3. He will also be back in Chesaning Monday, April 11 and Tuesday, April 12. If 

you would like to contact him, his number is 414-405-9226 or you can email him at john.kenyon@wels.net 


